
We wished a happy birthday,

who both turned 4 !!

to Milo and Sadie

Welcome to our first newsletter !!
Those first two months have been full of fun and learning,

we would like to share a glimpse of it with you !!

On September 27th,
We went to Smartkids
Riverside to join all the
Big Kids and celebrate
The Mid-Autumn festival.

We had snack all 
together, and then, 

we held our own 
parade. How dashing 

did we look wearing
our ao dai and holding

our lanterns !

Finally, we were given
time to play all
together.

What a fun day it was !



Obstacle courses in the classrooms or in the pools, the Bear Hunt, body painting…When
Blue and Red Groups work together, we can be sure we will have a lot of fun ! And on top
of that, all those activities are excellent for our gross motor skills, our social skills, as
we have to cooperate with everyone, and to find a way to create a cave, doors and stairs,
you have to be very creative.We can’t wait for our next exciting project all together !!

Me and my world :
It’s all about me !

The first part
of our focus for
this year 
« exploring our 
world » was 
« Me and my 
world ».

This gave us the occasion to have
fantastic show and tell, and to
talk about our families, where we
come from, our likes and dislikes…

Talking about us 
was very
interesting and we
can’t wait to
explore« Us and
our  world » !!

Many thanks to all our parents for their trust and cooperation. It has been a
wonderful beginning of the year. We can’t wait to have even more fun in the months
to come !! Ms. Viviane & Ms. Hanh

Did you know that red
and blue make purple ?
Even better with our

hands !

Max and Matteo are
little monkeys
in the tree !

Milo, Max, Yi-Chen,
Jule and Tilly are
dancing around.

Max, Yi-Chen, Milo
And Matteo are 
« making a race »

Kelvin and Jule are
sponge painting

on the floor.

Sadie, Milo and Tilly
are getting ready

for the babies’
birthday


